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AAACU Donates to Thunder Bay International Film Festival

Alpena, Michigan, November 11, 2022 — Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) is partner
to sponsor the 11" Annual Thunder Bay International Film Festival (TBIFF).

TBIFF will feature ocean and Great Lakes films from around the world creating a positive and
productive atmosphere that inspires conversation about important global issues facing our blue
planet. It provides interactive learning and offers educational opportunities for area youth and the
public including filmmaking workshops and school programs, engaging students and the public
through powerful storytelling about the need for shared stewardship. The festival will be held
live January 26™ through January 30™, 2023, and then available virtually February 1° through the
15™.

The credit union is proud to be a sponsor of the TBIFF helping to bring educational events and
opportunities to our community and its members.

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and losco counties with ten
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta,
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As
of September 30, 2022, AAACU provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to
8570,945,829.



